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Single-Use Plastics Ban

June 1, 2022: 
Restaurants and food delivery 
businesses may only provide 
disposable single-use straws, 
condiments and utensils upon 
request.  
(California Assembly Bill 1276)

July 1, 2023: 
Food service providers in Carlsbad 
may only offer reusable or other 
eco-friendly food packaging 
and accessories, such as certified 
compostable or marine degradable 
materials. 
(City of Carlsbad Ordinance CS-420)
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